
Submitter: Nancy Willard 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB769 

My name is Nancy Willard. I live near Veneta Oregon. I own goats and donkeys.  

 

The situation with cougars is getting really bad. This is because they do not have 

sufficient territory because there are too many.  

 

Clearly, they are now engaging in behaviors that are not typical. Attacking during the 

day. One of my goats was taken by a cougar during the day from a field that had 5 

donkeys — no donkeys are not good guardians.  

 

This legislation has significant protections for those cougars who are doing their thing 

with deer and other animals.  

 

Please. There is just too much carnage.  

 

Nancy Willard  


